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[bookmark: _GoBack]The posters were sent to Zagreb,  and the mathematics teachers worked out questions for the Gymkhana which were checked by the  teachers in the project member countries according to the order of the checking decided beforehand.
The preparations and meetings with the students selected to go to Zagreb went on. They planned the trip, revised the data from the posters. Other classes used the data from the posters for quizzes and information research during classes in science and English. The twin school of ours also used the information on the posters for similar purposes.

